
  H25DSS900TX 

 
 

DTC Communications Inc. 
75 Northeastern Blvd. 
Nashua, NH 03062 

 
Dated: 01/25/02 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
Attention: Richard Fabina 

 
 

Full Federal Benefits 
 

FCC ID: H25RCT1 
 
 
This letter is to certify that we the applicant, are not subject to the denial of federal benefits 
pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 USC 853a or, in the case 
of non-individual applicant (e.g. corporation, partnership or other unincorporated 
association), no party to the applicant is subject to denial of federal benefit pursuant to 
that action.  This statement is submitted with the application for Certification for FCC ID: 
H25RCT1.  

 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DTC Communications, Inc. 75 Northeastern Blvd., Nashua, NH 03062 (603) 880-4411 
 


